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Please share with your local Court members. In addition please consider bringing
this item up at your upcoming Court meetings. Thank you in advance for your
time and generous consideration regarding this heartbreaking matter.

Pope

October 4, 2024
Dear CDA sisters,

All of us have watched the news showing the devastation several states and towns in the
southeast portion of our country has suffered. Some of our own CDA members have been
impacted. Churches, homes and businesses have been badly damaged or destroyed. Watching
these pictures doesn’t begin to show the hardship for the weeks, months and years of repairs and
rebuilding for those of us who have never had to live through anything like this.

The National board has already responded to 2 letters of request for donations from our
disaster relief fund. I have already heard from several State Regents asking how their state and
local courts can help our sisters in need. This is what we as Catholic Daughters are all about, by
stepping up to do what we can do in Unity and Charity.

I am asking at this time that all State Regents share this letter with your full board and
with all local Court Regents so each can respond as they are able to do.

I ask all the National Board to please share this information with the local court regents of your
territorial courts. Let’s get the word out. Together we can make a difference!

All checks should be made out to; Catholic Daughters of the Americas, in the memo line write
Hurricane Helene and send it to the headquarters at; 10 W. 71% Street, New York. NY 10023.

Knowing how generous and kind our CDA members are, I thank you in advance for your
donations. I ask that all of us keep those affected in prayer as they travel this tough journey.

God bless,
Susan Woue
Susan Moné
National Regent



